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CITYOF RANCHO PALOS VERDES

February 23, 2017

Subject: Miraleste Drive Arterial Rehabilitation Project

Greetings Interested Party:

The City of Rancho Palos Verdes invites you to attend the second public workshop to discuss
project design considerations for the Miraleste Drive Arterial Rehabilitation Project. The project
design is 75% complete with elements incorporated from the prior public meeting. This public
workshop is intended to gather additional public input regarding the traffic improvements at the
intersections of Palos Verdes Drive East and Miraleste Drive and Miraleste Intermediate School
entrance. The public workshop will be held at the Traffic Safety Committee Meeting on:

Monday, February 27,2016 at 7:00 p.m.
Miraleste Intermediate School
Theater Arts Building

29323 Palos Verdes Drive East
Rancho Palos Verdes, CA 90275

The City will accept verbal and written comments on the Miraleste Drive Arterial Rehabilitation
Project at this workshop or at anytime. If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at
310-544-5252 or via email at charlese@rpvca.gov. If you are unable to attend the meeting, you
may access the meeting materials on the City’s webpage at http://www.rpvca.gov/1010/Miraleste-
Arterial-Rehabilitation-Projec Your attendance is encouraged.

Sincerely,

///é—-
Charles Eder

Project Manager



